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Bryant, Shellie

From: Morgan Reschny <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: March 24, 2019 11:08 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, March 24, 2019 - 11:08 
Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.228.38 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Morgan 
Last Name: Reschny 
Email:   
Address:  Welker Crescent 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: City Council Agenda - Regular Business Meeting 
Meeting (if known):   
Comments: I am so proud of the nature reserves of our province, our land is beautiful and there are so many 
people who work tirelessly to preserve it. As a Saskatoon citizen I am concerned about the lack of legal 
protection for the Northeast Swale and the wildlife it is home to. Biodiversity is important, and our biodiversity is 
being threatened by urbanization more and more everyday. We need to understand what the implications of 
our roads will be to the life around us, hence the construction/development around the Swale should be 
postponed until further assessment can be done to determine how to best conserve the area. All necessary 
precautions should be taken to ensure the area continues to thrive. 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/294026 
 
 




